
 
 

 

 
 
 
 

To:   AmeriHealth Caritas Next and First Choice Next Providers 
 
Date:   July 26, 2023 
 
Subject:  Use of Modifiers for Chiropractic Care 
 
 
Effective October 1, 2023 
 
For all claims submitted, AmeriHealth Caritas Next has implemented the following billing requirements for 
Chiropractic care.  
  
Required modifiers  
Chiropractic care must be submitted on a CMS-1500 claim form or the electronic equivalent. These services must 
be reported with the appropriate CPT or HCPCS modifier. All Chiropractic claims submitted without the required 
modifier will be denied. This service is only covered in an office setting.  
 

Modifier  Description  
AT Acute Treatment   

 
 
Questions: 
If you have questions about this communication, please contact your Provider Account Executive or your state’s 
Provider Services department. 
 




